Hi neighbors! Thanks to those who were able to make it to the meeting last night. If you weren't, here are a few notes/updates:

- Community Garden -- is mostly full and having a lush, great season! Thanks neighbors for getting involved.
- Parking lot gate -- we have a brand new parking lot gate installed in the lot by the river! It can open from inside, but can lock from the outside. For now the LPD decides when to close/lock the barrier.
- Moores Park Pool -- construction is on time and on budget for a summer 2026 opening! More to come soon on how we as the surrounding neighborhood can get involved in the exciting reopening.
- Grants -- we do not have a funded project for this summer, but we will be submitting a next round of applications this fall, so please let us know your ideas!
- Repaving project -- Moores Park has received funding to repave the tennis/ basketball courts in the park by next summer. We will be sharing a survey to gather input on what neighbors would prefer in terms of basketball, tennis, or pickleball lines to be painted on the new surface. Watch for that soon!

Finally, if you would like to get involved in the MPNO, we will be asking for new admin to join at our September meeting. We'd love to have you!

Please let us know if you have any questions, and see you around the neighborhood.